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Dear Parent,

You are invited to sign up for Mrs. O'Neal's September 2013 Conferences. 

DATEs:  September 23, September 25 and 
September 26.
            
PLACE:  Mrs. O'Neal's Classroom.  
            
REGISTRATION DEADLINE:  End of day 2 days before first conference day 
To pick a time slot, enter this link in your internet browser:
             www.ptcfast.com/reg1
At that link, you will be asked for your Entry Code, where you should 
enter BDN18016
[bookmark: _GoBack]Conferences will be student led, so please remember to bring your child in professional dress. 
Best Regards, 


Mrs. Lisa O'Neal
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